
Downsview West District 
June 24, 2025 – Open House Summary

The City of Toronto and Canada Lands Company hosted an open house about the 
Downsview West District on the afternoon of June 24, 2025, at the Downsview 
Public Library. Unfortunately, the library closed early because of the extreme hot 
weather which became a health and safety concern. 

There will be more community engagement opportunities for the Downsview West 
District in the future. To provide feedback at any time, please contact Perry 
Korouyenis (Senior Planner), contact information is below.
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Community Feedback
Job Opportunities
• Create a variety of jobs 

from entry level to 
professional, especially 
for youth and newcomers

Opportunities for Artists 
• Provide opportunities for 

artists such as public art, 
craft markets, networking, 
and studio space

Parks & Recreation 
• Create parks with a pool, 

splash pad, picnic areas, 
playgrounds, and space 
for multi-generational 
activities

• Provide a range of parks 
that have different 
feelings: playful, eventful, 
quiet, social, active, 
calm, green

Traffic 
• Manage traffic across 

the site and during 
events 

Cultural Heritage 
• Provide information 

that explains the 
history of the site

For more information 
Downsview West Application webpage: 
www.toronto.ca/1377SheppardAveW

Update Downsview webpage:
www.toronto.ca/UpdateDownsview

Contact 
Perry Korouyenis, Senior Planner 
Email: Perry.Korouyenis@toronto.ca
Phone: 416-395-7110
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